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Dear Parents, 
 
The _________________________ School District is committed to 
 
 _______________________________________________________.   
 
As a function of this, district administrators and school principals will be 
spending two full days every week in classrooms in order to help 
improve the teaching and learning that happens on a daily basis. 
 
Therefore, we may not always be able to speak with you when you drop 
in or telephone us. However, we really do value communicating with 
you.   
 
So, when you want to speak with your school principal, an assistant 
superintendent, or the superintendent, please contact our secretaries/ 
assistants, who will schedule a time for us to talk. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support of our schools and your patience 
and understanding as we implement these practices.   
  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 


